
From: Schultz, Matthew (M.P.) [mailto:mschult8@ford.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 12:08 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Sander Annexation and Zoning 
 
 

My family and I live at 1544 Riverwood, close to the 1575 Alexandria Blvd area that is proposed to be re-
zoned.  We oppose this property being approved for a single family residence.  One of the appeals of the 
area is the forest behind our home.  When we purchased our home in 2000, we confirmed that nobody 
was allowed to destroy the forest and build houses there.  We are unhappy with the proposal to destroy 
the forest and build a house.   

My wife and I will not be able to attend the public hearing on this (it is art night at Wines Elementary 
School, where our daughter attends), but we wanted to let you know we strongly oppose the zoning 
change. 

 

Matthew Schultz  
FMCC - Residual Loss Supervisor  
313-390-3884  
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